
Sebring Elks Support Downtown Pumpkin Festival 

Mark your calendars for the Downtown Pumpkin Festival to be held on Sunday, October 

20 from 12-4PM.  The Sebring Elks Lodge is one of the major sponsors for this event.  

Come and stop by the Elk's tent and visit the businesses that the youth have created. 

Elroy the Elk will be out and about interacting with those visiting the festival. The youth 

will be selling their products, and we are sure there will be something for everyone.  The 

Sebring Elks have donated the monies for the sponsorship through the Gratitude Grant. 

What better way to support our youth and see our lodge in action. Hope to see you 

there! 

 


